
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/13/2014 11:26:10 AM
Subject: RE: proviso

For the current fiscal year, and for capital projects funded with revenues other than state funds, tuition, or academic 
fees, the project approval requirements of §59-103-35 and §2-47-40 are suspended for public institutions of higher 
education.  Nothing in this provision should be construed as to exempt institutions of higher education from 
complying with any engineering standard or building code that would normally apply to such projects.
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 9:54 AM

To: Baker, Josh

Subject: FW: proviso
 
                Tweak please.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Patel, Swati 

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 9:14 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: proviso
 
“Notwithstanding any other provision of law, a state institution of higher education is exempt from the requirement 
to submit and receive approval for a permanent improvement project by the Commission on Higher Education and 
the Budget and Control Board if the project is funded entirely by non-General Fund sources of revenue.”
 
 
 
Interesting idea.  What about the JBRC review?  Still want to require that?
 
 
 
Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor.South Carolina
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
DD 803.734.5095
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